
                  

 
 
 

 
 

        April 21, 2017 

NMSBVI / ALAMOGORDO     PARENT NEWSLETTER  www.nmsbvi.k12.nm.us 

    NMSBVI * Home of the Golden Bears * 
 

 
If it doesn’t challenge you, 

              it won’t change you!     ~ unknown 
                        

 

                        SCHEDULED EVENTS: 
     

  April 26 and 28  (1-3 pm) Innovations Fair (ECP and Alamogordo) 
  April 29    Special Olympics Area 3 (Bayard, NM) 
  May 4               (2:30  pm) Talent Show   “In the Movies!”  
  May 11  (10:30am & 1:30pm)  Linda Lyle Retirement Event in Alamogordo 
  May 19     (3:00  pm)          Linda Lyle Retirement Event in Albuquerque 
  May 26     (10:00 am) Graduation  
 

 

MARK  YOUR  CALENDARS!!! 
 

NMSBVI registration for the Residential Campus in Alamogordo for the  
2017-18 school year will be: 

Tuesday, July 25 from 8:15 am – 11:30 pm at the Albuquerque ECP Campus  
(This is by APPOINTMENT ONLY.) 

Thursday, July 27 from 8:00 am – 3:30 pm (No appointment needed) and Friday, August 5 
from 8:00 am – 12:00 pm (by APPOINTMENT ONLY.)  Registration is located in the 
Alamogordo Campus Jack Hall building IEP room.  Make your appointment for your 
student’s physical exam, eye exam and dental exam to ensure they are completed before 

registration.  Staff contact is Holly Obrovac 575-439-4480. 

 
 
 
 
 

http://www.nmsbvi.k12.nm.us/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Summer Camp Schedule 
  

This is the slate of camps that we will be running this summer.  
There is an O&M trip for high level travelers who are getting close to graduation to kick off 
the summer.  We will then be in Gallup, Santa Fe, and Artesia for 4 days each through June. 

We start July at the Preschool in Albuquerque, have a 2 week residential camp in 
Alamogordo and cap off the summer with a fun trip to Texas. 

  

5/27-5/31: O&M trip to Los Angeles and Las Vegas 
Week of 6/5: Gallup 

Week of 6/12: Santa Fe 
Week of 6/19: Artesia 

Week of 6/26: no camps 
Week of 7/3: Albuquerque 

Week of 7/10-7/20: Alamogordo (runs 2 weeks) 
7/21-7/25: out of state fun trip to San Antonio/Corpus Christie 

  

If you have any questions or need camp application forms please e-mail 
rlater@nmsbvi.k12.nm.us 

mailto:rlater@nmsbvi.k12.nm.us
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            NMSBVI 
 

        always has a LOT happening 
 

       on & off campus!! 
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Phone number to dorms:  575-437-3505   EXT:  Girls 4444 / Boys 4424 
 

 

 

                    
 
    

                                                                                                                      
   LIKE us on Facebook:            https://www.facebook.com/NMSBVI 

  
 VISIT US ON THE WEB:           http://www.nmsbvi.k12.nm.us/ 
   

     

  FOLLOW us on Instagram              NMSBVI 

   
   FOLLOW us on Twitter   NMSBVI  
 

                               
 
 
 

Parent Newsletter Contact: Carla Gonzales, 575-439-4460 

https://www.facebook.com/NMSBVI
http://www.nmsbvi.k12.nm.us/

